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Steve Le | Associate Planner
Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 
O:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2468
Email: Sle@santaclaraca.gov

From: jalgas@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 9:21 PM
To: Steve Le <SLe@SantaClaraCA.gov>; 
Subject: RE: Notice on 3054 Harding

Santa Clara City Planning

Dear Steve Le,

We received the Notice about the plan to expand the 3054 Harding property, which is diagonally behind
our house at 3051 McKinley Drive.  
Our concern is by expanding the 3054 Harding property which is zoned for single-family residence, that
the house or Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) will look over our fence into our yard and house, and impact
our privacy.
What requirements will the city place on this expansion to protect the privacy of the neighbors
backing this property? We request at a minimum that a higher fence be required.
Please respond.
Thank you & Regards,

Judy Algas & Greg Sasaki
3051 McKinley Drive
Santa Clara, CA 95051
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